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The Duty of Candour Procedures (Scotland) Regulations 2018 underpin our 

commitment to openness and transparency which is vital to the provision of safe, 

effective and person-centred health and social care.  

Honesty, trust and effective communication can be difficult to maintain and easy to 

lose when things go wrong.  

The Duty of Candour sets out a range of procedures that need to happen when any 

unexpected or unintended harm occurs.  

 

There have been no incidents requiring Duty of Candour procedures during 

academic year 2022/23.  

 

Our previous actions were to have 100% of Richard Stewart FLC staff undertake the 

online module about the Duty of Candour as recommended by the Care Inspectorate 

and this has been completed. Any new staff joining us during 2023/2024 will be 

expected to complete the training. 

 

Confirmed by Jenny Winsley 

Head of Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


